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Dear Aurelio Ribeiro Leite Oliveira 

 

My colleagues and I are pleased to submit a manuscript entitled “Numerical solution of 

heat equation with singular Robin boundary condition” to be considered for publication 

in the Trends in Applied and Computational Mathematics journal. The authors of the 

manuscript are: G. Lozada-Cruz, C. E. Rubio-Mercedes, and J. Rodrigues-Ribeiro. I 

would like to confirm that this manuscript is original and it has not been published 

elsewhere nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere. 

 

I hope that this submission is in order and I look forward to your reply. Thank you for your 

consideration of this manuscript. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Cosme E Rubio Mercedes 

Mato Grosso do Sul State University - UEMS, Brazil 

+55 67 8405 2074 
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